UWCC OR3L 1S
Negprse. T WLEC 030413S

From: Reagan.Herman@mail.uh.edu on behalf of Reagan Herman <rherman@uh.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 6:11 PM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: Comments on UCC items RE: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): Undergraduate

Committee Response Needed for UCC Agenda ltems

Jeanette,

I did get this e-mail from you, but was out of town from Wednesday of last week to yesterday so
I just hadn't read it yet.

UCC 0204 125
1. Item III, Letter A: second line there is word “aSmoking” where “a” should be deleted.
2. End of same paragraph as above does not have any punctuation before numbered list
starts. Looks like it should have a colon and then end of bullet 1 should have a semicolon
rather than period. It looks like 2, 3, and 4 already have semicolons.

On the security sensitive position SAM I alerted our Associate Dean for graduate affairs of the
revision so that he can weigh in w.r.t. the proposed change.

Best,

Reagan

Reagan Sentelle Herman, Ph.D,

Director of Civil Undergraduate Program

Instructional and Research Associate Professor

Univ. of Houston Dept. of Civil & Environmental Engr.
N107 Engineering Bldg 1

Houston, TX 77204-4003

Phone: {713)743-1498 Fax: (713)743-4260

Fmail: rherman@uh.edu '

From: Undergraduate Committee Membership [mailto;:UNDERGRAD-COMMITTEE@LISTSERV.UH.EDU] On Behalf Of
Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2012 1:37 PM

To: UNDERGRAD-COMMITTEE@LISTSERY.UH.EDU

Subject: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): Undergraduate Committee Response Needed for UCC Agenda Items

Dear UC Members:

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion throughout the
University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will try to
ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be available o those university groups for whom they may
be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The UCC has received the proposals numbered UCC 0204 12S, UCC 0205 128, UCC 0212 128, and UCC
0216 128, The UCC has decided that these proposals may be relevant to your group. Please review
the enclosed web link{(s) where the document(s) are housed and, if relevant, relay your comments and



suggestions to the group/originator making the proposal (University Policies & Procedures, Peggy Levy,
palevy@uh.edu) and the UCC (ucc@uh.edu or Jeanette Morales, jmorales@uh.edu) no later than 4/27/2012.

http://www.uh.edu/ucc/documents/f11 _sm12/UCC 0204 125 pdf (UCC 0204 125)

http://www.uh.edu/ucc/documents/f11 sm12/UCC 0205 128.pdf (UCC 0205 125)

hitp:/fwww.uh.edu/ucc/documents/f11 sm12/UCC 0212 128.pdf (UCC 0212 128)

hitp://iwww.uh.edu/ucc/documents/f11 sm12/UCC 0216 12S.pdf (UCC 0216 128)

Sincerely,
Steven Wallace, Chair
University Coordinating Commission

swwallac@central.uh.edu
http:/fwww.uh.edu/ucc/

Jeanelte F. Morales

Assistant Director

Office of Academic Program Management
Division of Academic Affairs

University of Housten

A Carnegie-Designated Tier One Research University
Cougar Alumna '98

Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109

Houston, TX. 77204-2035

(713)743-0919

{713)743-0717 - fax

imorales@uh.edu

"Wisdow beging inwonder." ~ Socvates
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